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As requested ammended 9-329 forms for previous months which estimate
gas volume vented will be submitted with August, 1984 form 9-329. Recent
gas flow from these wells has occurred in "slugs" making accurate measurement
difficult. TFor this reason estimates are based on original gas-oil ratios
taken from the completion reports (9-330) previously submitted to your
office.

Sincerely,

YATES DRILLING' COMPANY
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Toby /L." Rhodes
Engineer
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